
 
The 2020 girls basketball Porter 
County Conference Tournament was 
hosted by Morgan 
Township beginning 
on January 20. La-
Crosse, South Cen-
tral, Morgan, and 
Kouts all advanced to 
the second round. Af-
ter a number of 
games, Morgan and 
South Central ended 
up playing each other 
in the Championship 
game, resulting in 
Morgan winning.  
 

For boys basketball, 
Hebron hosted the 
entire tournament beginning on Janu-
ary 22, with Morgan, Kouts, South 
Central, and 
Washington 
Township ad-
vancing into the 
second round. 
Kouts and 
Washington 
played a very 
close and tough 
game in the 
championship, 
but Kouts ended 
up winning by 
three decisive points.  
 

After the championship games at 
Hebron on Saturday, the Mental Atti-

 

PCC! 

I N S I D E  T H I S  

I S S U E :  

  

Boys Wrestling  2 

Girls Basketball 2 

Boys Basketball  3 

BPA  3 

NHS 4 

Comfort Closet 

 

4 

Kiner’s Corner 4 

Yearbook  

Valentines 

5 

Cheer/Dance 5 

 Student Council 7 

 Guidance 8 

H E B R O N  H I G H  

S C H O O L  

 

H E L P I N G  S T U D E N T S  

S U C C E E D  

 
The Hawk’s News 

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 0  V O L U M E  1 0 ,  I S S U E  5  S P E C I A L  

P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

 PCC 

 Wrestling   

 Wagoner 

Signs 

 Yearbook 

Valentines 

 Comfort 

Closet 

tude award was given to a senior girl 
and a senior boy. The award is based on 

attitude on and off the 
court, sportsmanship, 
and their work in 
school. The girls 
award was given to 
senior Morgan Kobza 
from Kouts and the 
boys award was giv-
en to Alec Hannon 
from Westville.  
All of the PCC dance 
and cheer teams com-
peted last Saturday 
and found out this 
Saturday who won. 
Hebron won the 
dance competition 

and, although Westville won the cheer 
competition, the Hebron cheer team 

followed closely 
behind with an 
astonishing second 
place. When the 
cheer blocks, dance, 
and cheer team com-
peted for the final 
award, Hebron con-
cluded their victori-
ous night by win-
ning  the Spirit 
Award as a result of 
Hebron’s good 

sportsmanship and attitude. Great job, 
coaches, teams, and fans— you contin-
ue to make us proud!  
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Boys Wrestling 

Girls Basketball 
After a hard fought 
battle, the girls fell 
to Kouts in the 
PCC tournament. 
Their next game is 
Senior Night 
against Rensselaer 
on January 30th. 
They would love to 
see you there to 
send them off!  
 

Sectionals start off 
next Wednesday 
February 5th. In 
the first round, the 
girls will be vers-
ing Westville. 
Come out and sup-
port the Lady 
Hawks!  

Tournament Champs for their weight 
classes, Matt Adamczyk was the Valpo 
Tournament Champ, Pat Adamczyk, 
the Rensselaer Tournament Champ, 

and Skylar Naasko, the 
Whitko Tournament 
Champ. They’ve been 
showing that they’re 
not afraid and they 
won’t back down to an-
yone. We have two ac-
ademic all-state wres-
tlers, Dominic Csomos 
and Patrick Adamczyk 
who are preparing for 

the sectional tournament which is this 
Saturday at Crown Point High School. 
Best of luck to the boys as we continue 
to watch their trajectory!  

T H E  H A W K ’ S  N E W S  

When sports are mentioned here at 
Hebron, many people think of our 
past baseball and basketball teams. 
These past few years, though, Heb-
ron’s wrestling team 
has really been some-
thing to see. 

Led by Coach 
Adamczyk, the Hawks 
are currently ranked 8th 
in the Region by the 
NWI Times Newspaper. 
The season isn’t over 
yet and they’ve already broken the 
school record for dual wins. They are 
undefeated in GSSC dual schedule. 
The Adamczyk boys, Matt and Pat-
rick, are conference champs in their 
respective classes. Frank Zoller and 
Dom Csomos were North Newton 

Congratulations to Ellie Wag-

oner for signing to run at Grace 
College last week. Here she is 
pictured with some of her 
friends and supporters who 
were available to witness this 
momentous occasion! 



 

The Hebron Boys Basketball team started off the 

New Year by winning the Hawks’ Classic Tourna-

ment. In their first game, they played against 

South Bend Career Academy, they won with a 

score of 56-54. The semifinal game was played 

against Tri-County, they won that game with a 

score of 85-34. The championship game was 

against Winamac. Hebron won the Hawks Classic 

with a score of 49-31.  For information on the   

PCC hosted by our very own, see article on page 

one of this publication. We look forward to see 

you as you come out and support the exciting, 

high flyin’ Hawks!  

Boys Basketball 

BPA 
The count for students going to the Business Professionals of America State Leadership Conference is 

official: we have 27 kids competing in all matters of business. The conference will be held at the Mar-

riott Indianapolis Downtown on March 8-10, and as you may imagine, it is not cheap. Members have 

paid for their lodging, BPA has paid the registration 

and other incidental fees that come with it, and 

now we have a goal to raise enough funds to give 

each member money for their food and spending 

money while we spend the three days in Indianap-

olis.  

The chapter is making progress on this front through fundraisers like our Hawk’s Nest School Store, 

which is run by business students themselves, but will need some additional help for this many kids. 

We are planning on a spirit week in February, a bags Tournament during lunch, and a fundraiser with 

our very own business owner ,The Cookie Rookie, very soon as well. We have some other ideas also, 

since Nationals is right around the corner in May and will be held in Washington D.C.  

All of our members would like to thank you for supporting our cookie sale last month and for all your 

continued support and good wishes through out the year as we aspire to become the future business 

leaders of America!  



NHS  
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The Hebron chapter of the National 
Honor Society met after winter break 
for our first meeting of the new year to 
continue planning. The Elementary 
School Pint Size Hero Blood Drive 
will take place on February 5th from 2-
7 p.m., and if you are able, all donations are 
greatly appreciated. We would like to thank 

everyone who made the Albanese Candy Fund-
raiser successful and, proceeds went to the Cyn-
thia Brown Cancer Fund. Please watch and lis-
ten for other opportunities to demonstrate  your 
support. We hope everyone has another great 
semester! Let’s continue to work together to 

support our school family and the community in 
which we live. We appreciate all that you do! 

list includes Ozobots, kits to create your own 
circuits and switches, and much more. “I 
wanted to be able to give my students an op-
portunity for hands-on and creative ways of 
engaging them in the STEM fields,'' said 
Kiner.  

The supplies are on their way. So, keep your 
eyes and ears open for Maker Monday. Of 
course, as always, keep reading! 

Your Hebron High School Library wants to 
bring back Maker Monday!  

Mrs. Kiner recently created a project called 
Maker Monday, through Donors Choose. 
This organization helps to reach the public 
in regard to funding for the project. She is 
happy to report the since the submission on 
Friday, January 17th, she received news via 
email one Friday later that the project has 
been fully funded!  The Maker Monday wish 

Kiner’s Corner 
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Yearbook Valentines 

 

The dance team recently 

competed in the PCC 

dance and cheer competi-

tion where they per-

formed a Disney themed 

dance to a song from The 

Lion King. At the competi-

tion, the team performed 

in front of a panel of judges who scored 

their routine based off of a set criteria that 

included showmanship, overall presenta-

The yearbook staff is cur-
rently holding their annual 
carnation/sucker delivery 
fundraiser.  For just $1.00, 
you can have a  sucker 
and/or carnation personal-
ly delivered to any student 
in Hebron schools, from K-
12. Send someone special a delivery 
this year. Contact any yearbook or 

newspaper staff member to 
arrange to have one for your 
sweet student! Show them 
some love! See page 5 of this 
publication for more details, 
and thank you for supporting 
your Hebron Seneca Yearbook 
as they endeavor to create the 

highest quality publication possible!  

T H E  H A W K ’ S  N E W S  

 

 

Dance  
  

This newsletter is 

written, edited and 

published by the 

students of Mrs. King-

Licht’s  Principles of 

Business class. If you 

have content you would 

like to add, please email 

kingl@hebron.k12.in.us 

tion, general appearance, 

theme, and precision. The 

results were announced 

following the boys PCC 

championship and the 

dance team took a 1st 

place finish for the sec-

ond year in a row! Along 

with winning the overall Spirit compe-

tition, this year has proved to be rec-

ord setting for the team!  

 
 
 
 

 

Cheer 
The Hebron Cheer team competed in 

the county wide cheer 

competition on January 

11th at Boone Grove. 

Recently, they discov-

ered that they finished 

second as Westville 

took the win. Although 

they lost in the competi-

tion, Hebron brought 

home the Spirit Award for having the 

most enthusiastic fan section. Great job 

to everyone who participated! They 

still have a handful of 

games left, so make 

sure to come out and 

support them! The 

Cheer team will have 

their senior night, along 

with the boys basket-

ball  and dance team, 

on February 27, as they take on Mar-

quette Catholic.  Please come out and 

support your Hawks! 



 



 

 

 

The Student Council needs your help! After the holiday season, our local food 

pantry could use more items to restock their shelves. These items include canned 

dinners, boxed dinners, toothbrushes, shampoo, and more. It is a contest between 

the high school levels, but is open to the community. If anyone has any questions 

or items to donate, you may contact President Nicki Mantai via email at            

mantaink.2020@hebronschools.k12.in.us. This will go on throughout the entire 

month of January. For the 

month of February, Student 

Council is also going to be at 

the mattress sale along with 

the band and choir on the 

15th. If you are in the market 

for a mattress, come on 

down. We’d love to see your 

support!  

Student Council 

“This Month in History.”  Happening one year ago this month! 

 



Hebron High School Mission Statement 

Hebron High School, in partnership with parents and the community, is committed to anticipate, recognize, and meet the individual needs of all students as 

they prepare for their futures. 

Hebron High School Vision Statement 

It is our vision that all graduates of Hebron High School: 

Shall enter their post-high school life prepared to meet the challenges set before them; 

Shall have the resources to make themselves competitive in their chosen vocation; 

Will strive to be life-long learners. 

To ensure our vision we shall: 

Encourage and challenge each student to recognize learning as a lifelong experience; 

Furnish the tools and provide the opportunities to obtain the skills necessary for each student to work to his/her full potential; 

Assist each student to become actively involved in his/her learning experience so he/she may learn to reason intelligently, evaluate choices wisely, communi-

cate effectively, work cooperatively and solve problems creatively; 

Maintain a safe and positive learning environment where each student will develop the academic and social skills necessary to become a productive citizen. 

 Hebron High School 

509 S. Main Street, Hebron, IN 46341 

(219) 996-4771 

Guidance/Scholarships 
It’s officially 2020, so the 

class of 2020 might be look-

ing to start out the new year 

with a resolution to apply for 

more scholarships to help 

pay for college this fall. 

What’s the first step?  Make 

sure to check out the Class 

of 2020 Google Classroom 

page where news about 

scholarships is frequently 

posted. Current scholarship 

opportunities located there in-

clude the Legacy Foundation’s 

Scholarship, due February 1, 

the Farm Bureau scholarship 

is due February 28, and the 

IU Credit Union Scholarship 

due April 1 for starters.  In ad-

dition, the page also has a 

link for seniors to fill out the 

FAFSA. The page is regularly 

updated with new opportuni-

ties, and if you have any 

questions about the scholar-

ship information, feel free to 

contact the guidance office.  

 


